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Statement: 
The National Statistical Committee of the Kyrgyz Republic thanks the UN Statistics Division for the 
work done and separately expresses gratitude to the UNSD-DFID SDG Monitoring Project for 
assistance in building an effective SDG monitoring system in the Kyrgyz Republic. With the support of 
the project, the NSC succeeded in: 
- increase the capacity of the statistical system in preparing data and metadata for SDG indicators; 
- develop a regular system for collecting data and metadata; 
- increase the capacity to apply SDMX standards and implement SDMX standards for all available 
global and national SDG indicators; 
- develop metadata for all global and national SDG indicators; 
- to develop the National SDG Reporting Platform - Open SDG KG, where today the global and 
national SDG indicators in SDMX format are placed, as well as metadata for each indicator; 
- improve communication with users and producers of SDG statistics; 
- to develop a monitoring system "Impact of COVID-19 on the socio-economic situation of the Kyrgyz 
Republic". 
 In 2020, the Kyrgyz Republic provided its first National Voluntary Review on the progress towards 
achieving the Sustainable Development Goals in the Kyrgyz Republic (NVR) and thanks to an effective 
SDG monitoring system, the National Statistical Committee provided timely, high-quality, official data 
on the SDGs, and also provided the SDG Platform as a statistical NDO applications. 
All these achievements are the basis for the further development of the statistical system and the 
expansion of the experience gained in other areas of statistics. 
For our part, we look forward to further fruitful cooperation, during which we can increase the 
statistical capacity for the SDGs and the entire system. 
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